Tuesday, November
1968 - 12:00 Noon
Burrows Building

Present:

Guest:
Minutes:
REPORT ON
SILENT

FUND RAISING
DRIVE

ADMISSION

B YAKIMA VALLEY SOCIETY FOR THE PRESERVATION OF
EARLY WESTERN AMERICANA
Minutes

John Noel, Jr., Presiding Ted Robertson
Clarence Ernst Gordon Hanson
John Bloxom George Martin
Click Relander M., Todd Smith
Robert N. Bargewell

Mr. Lester Lewis

The minutes of the previous meeting were read by Robert
Bargewell

Mr. Ernst stated that KIMA and Mr. Tom Bostic will donate
$1,000. Mr.Bloxom stated that he had contacted Dick .
Croy of Pacific Northwest Bell and they will await a
letter from Seattle. Pacific Power and Light Co. has put
in a request for $1,000.00. Yakima Cement Piodncto will
let Mr.Noel know later and Cliff Ross will mail a check
in today.

The following additional names were mentioned to contact.
Bob Paisley, Warren Bean, Lovering tire and Jake Seiber.
Mr. Ernst and Mr. Robertson will contact Mr.Seiber.

The following names were discussed for the name of the
museum: Mr.Robertson suggested Yakima Frontier Museum.
Others were Pioneer Memorial Museum, Yakima Memorial
Museum, Yakima Valley Museum of the 0ld West. Mr. Lewis
asked if the Yakima Valley Museum was connected with this
museum and Mr., Martin stated that they are not but it

ls the feeling of a lot of people from the Yakima Valley
Museum that some day the two museums could get together.
Mr. John Bloxom moved that the name of the museum be

the Yakima Frontier Museum, seconded by George Martin
and carried. The name formerly Gannon Museum will be
placed on all letterheads and advertising.

The following prices were discussed:

Adults $1.00

Students (High School and College $ .50
Groups under 12 years 15-25 cents (see below)
Adult groups - $.50

Children will be free (under 12) if accompanied by parents.
Mr. Martin suggested that children under 12 be charged
25 cents if not accompanied by parents. Mr. Hanson
recommended that we decide . group minimums.

It was recommended that a group be 10 people or more and
must have reservations. Mr. Martin suggested a season
pass for $5.00 be issued. This will be discussed at the
next meeting.

Bobbie Bennett, Recording Secretary
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NEXT MEETING - TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 12, 1968
12:00 Noon - Burrows Building
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